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Intellectual Freedom Round Table (IFRT) Awards        
                           
                                                                                 
(John Phillip) Immroth Memorial Award for Intellectual Freedom                   
                                                                                 
An annual award consisting of $500 and a citation presented to an                
intellectual freedom fighter who has made a notable contribution                 
to intellectual freedom and demonstrated remarkable personal                     
courage. Donated and administered by the Intellectual Freedom                    
Round Table.                                                                     
                                                                                 
Deadline for nominations is December 1, 1993. Send nominations to                
the jury ch., Sylvia Turchyn, Asst. Hd., Catlg. Dept., Indiana                   
Univ. Ls., E350 Main L., Bloomington, IN 47405. Staff liaison,                   
Anne Penway.                                                                     
                                                                                 
(Eli M.) Oboler Memorial Award                                                   
                                                                                 
A biennial award of $1,500 presented to the author or authors of                 
an article (including a review article), a series of thematically                
connected articles, a book, or a manual, published on the local,                 
state, or national level, in English or in English translation.                  
The works to be considered must have as their central concern one                
or more issues, events, questions, or controversies in the area                  
of intellectual freedom, including matters of ethical, political,                
or social concerns related to intellectual freedom. The work or                  
works need not have appeared in the "library press," nor have                    
been written by a librarian. The work must have been published                   
within the two-year period ending the December prior to the ALA                  
Annual Conference at which the award is given. Donated by                        
Providence Associates, Inc. Administered by the Intellectual                     
Freedom Round Table.                                                             
                                                                                 
Deadline for nominations is December 1, 1993. Jury ch., Doug                     
Rippey, 503 E. Oak St., Lafayette, CO 80026-2522. Nominated works                
should be submitted in triplicate to IFRT staff liaison, Anne                    
Penway, ALA Headquarters.                                                        
                                                                                 
State Program Award                                                              
                                                                                 
An annual award consisting of $1,000 and a citation presented to                 
the state library association intellectual freedom committee,                    
state library media association intellectual freedom committee,                  
or state intellectual freedom coalition that has implemented the                 



most successful and creative state IFC project during the                        
calendar year. Donated by Social Issues Resources Series, Inc.                   
(SIRS). Administered by the Intellectual Freedom Round Table.                    
                                                                                 
Deadline for nominations is December 1, 1993. Send nominations to                
the jury ch., Fred Stielow, Amistad Res. Ctr., Tilton Hall, 6823                 
St. Charles Ave., Tulane Univ., New Orleans, LA 70118. Staff                     
liaison, Anne Penway.                                                            
     
     
 

 


